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The second amendment to the U.S. Constitution says, "A well regulated Militia, being 

necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the people to keep and bear 

Arms, shall not be infringed".  Any fee for a permit has the potential for abuse. This 

could provide the state with the ability to "price out" anyone wanting to purchase a 

firearm which could directly violate the second amendment.  


